
May 2, 2016 at the Explorer Hotel, Yellowknife 

KICK-OFF BREAKFAST		  9 am to 11 am
	 featuring guest speaker Jody Laird	
		  $30  CSSE Members	 $40 Non-members

LUNCH & AFTERNOON  
SAFETY SEMINAR		  11:30 am to 4:45 pm
	� with Jody Laird and featured safety professionals  

Dave Fennell and Clarinda Spijkerman
		  $50 CSSE Members	 $60 Non-members 

FULL DAY (includes breakfast and lunch)	 9 am to 4:45 pm
		  $65 CSSE Members	 $75 Non-members

When you make your workplace 
safe for first responders  
— the people who come  
to your aid in an emergency —  
you make your  
workplace safer  
for everyone.

Jody Laird  
the John Petropoulos Memorial Fund

David Fennell 
David Fennell Safety Inc.

Clarinda Spijkerman 
Return to Work Specialist,
Workers’ Safety and Compensation  
Commission

Join the CSSE North of 60 Chapter on May 2, 2016 at the Explorer  
for the Annual Breakfast and a Safety Seminar 

NAOSH Week Kick-Off

To register, email cssenorthof60@gmail.com



Keynote Speaker As a 911 dispatcher in Calgary, Jody is the ear on the other end of the radio for 
police officers, and she takes the task of helping them get home at the end of each shift seriously. Jody 
is a passionate and accopmlished public speaker. 

Protecting Those Who Protect You - The story of Const. John Petropoulos’ death is a powerful 
example of why workplace safety measures need to be in place for everyone who comes onto a 
property – and how to help make that happen. Through changing workplace procedures to make 
it safer for first responders, you make it safer for everyone, including your own workers, service 
workers, visitors, clients, and customers.

Director, Dave Fennell Safety Inc. Retired Senior Safety Advisor for Imperial Oil, Senior Technical 
Professional - Safety for ExxonMobil, Canadian Safety Professional of the Year

10 Influencing Factors for Risk Tolerance Dave Fennell conducted research on this topic when 
he was with ExxonMobil and Imperial Oil. He has since retired and now shares practical approaches 
to reduce the acceptance of risk in all industries. Dave is a dynamic presenter whose approach to 
safety is featured in videos and used around the world. He will help us understand these concepts 
and assist in implementing risk tolerance strategies that will make our work places and lives safer.

Clarinda Spikjkerman works directly with employers to implement and maintain Return to Work 
(RTW) programs which benefit injured or ill workers and the employer.

There are key components and steps to developing a RTW program, identifying safe modified duties 
that allow for an injured or ill worker to safely return to work, while maintaining the safety of co-
workers as well.  Clarinda’s presentation will describes how, through the RTW program, employers 
and workers identify modified and alternative work and adjust workloads to accommodate a 
recovering worker.
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